
   Gordon Head Middle School 

Wednesday 

October 4, 2017 

 

 

                           ******************************************************** 

The Hollow Log 

The Hollow Log will NOT be open at lunch today, but it will be open tomorrow.   

Thank you to all of our customers yesterday who did a great job waiting in line at the Hollow Log and being 

respectful. Please remember to put your garbage in the the garbage bins and your popcorn bags in the 

compost. Let's keep our school floors clean!  

 

Hot lunches will be starting tomorrow, with Pizza! If you are not sure if your parent has ordered Pizza for 

you, see your teacher who has a list of students who have purchased hot lunches.  

Students, the games supplies will NOT be available today because so much of the game equipment is NOT 

being returned to the office. Please remind each other to be responsible and return all of the equipment to 

the office after use. So, today is a play outside day!  Go out and enjoy the sunshine! 

Grade 6 Students, your immunization consent forms are due in the office today. If you have not yet 

handed them in, please do so by the end of today. 

Thank you to Divisions 6, 9 and 15 for returning their “Healthy Snacks (Apple) Crates” to the office. 

Teachers, please have a student bring the crates back to the office each time, after the fruit has been 

distributed. 

Teachers: A friendly reminder that there will be a Team Leader meeting today at lunch, in the Fishbowl. 

SPORTS - today: 

Grade 6, 7 and 8 Girls soccer practice after school today 

ALL Grade 6 Boys play soccer at lunch today in the gym 

Grade 7 Boys Soccer practice today at lunch.  Meet outside on the field.   

Sports Tomorrow: 

Girls grades 6, 7 and 8 basketball practice tomorrow after school, at 3 pm. 

Grade 6 Boys soccer practice tomorrow after school 
 


